

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Thursday, 3rd December 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

A quick reminder that we are holding a virtual parent/carer meeting next Monday, 7th December, at 6pm, as posted in our most recent newsletter.

This meeting is designed to provide some additional information on how the school utilises the 'Growth Mindset' approach to learning. For an introduction on Growth Mindsets you could <u>watch this short video</u>.

The meeting will also provide some further information on how the school has arrived at our new school vision. We have a video about our new vision on our website and you can watch it by clicking here.

Please take the time to watch both videos, as we will be assuming everyone present at the meeting has seen them.

You will need to register with our admin team in order to receive the Zoom link for this meeting. Simply email our admin team, by midday on Monday, 7th December, stating you would like to attend the meeting, and they will send you the link by 3pm on the day of the meeting.

If you have any specific questions you would like us to try and answer, please include these in your email.

Yours Sincerely,

Ian Scotchbrook Headteacher